

Karen Stintz

Councillor - Ward 16, Eglinton Lawrence

Thursday December 12, 2013

Ms. Ulli S. Watkiss
City Clerk, City of Toronto
Toronto City Hall
100 Queen Street West, 13 West
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Mr. Vince Rodo Chief Financial and Administration Officer Toronto Transit Commission 1900 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4S 172

Dear Ms. Watkiss and Mr. Rodo,

I wish to advise that I am resigning as Chair of the Toronto Transit Commission as of February 22, 2014.

I am resigning the office of Chair only; I intend to remain a member of the Commission for the duration of my appointment.

I request that the City Clerk take the necessary steps to bring this to City Council's attention so that it may appoint a new Chair.

Yours truly,

Councillor & TTC Chair Karen Stintz

Ward 16 Eglinton- Lawrence

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK - 13 WES

Toronto City Hall, 2nd Floor, Suite B32 • 100 Queen Street West • Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 Telephone: 416-392-4090 • Fax: 416-392-4129 • Email: councillor_stintz@toronto.ca